Village of Forestville
Regular Council Meeting
January 8, 2025

Date: January 8, 2025

Place: 5605 Cedar St., Forestville, Mi. 48434

Present: Sielaff, K. Kolomak, Cyr, Kickhofel, Schweitzer, T. Kolomak

Absent: Becker with notice

Guest: Cruz Friday, Kevin Schweitzer, Jon Block, Evan Sielaff, Jennifer Capling

Call to Order: Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm

Pledge of Allegiance: The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Village President Sielaff

Consent Agenda: .

Cyr moved, Schweitzer supported to accept the consent agenda and approved minutes from

the December 11, 2024 meeting and approved bills. All in favor, motion carried.

Jon Block, Sanilac County Commissioner discussed the Sanilac Ambulance Service.
Discussion regarding the East Huron Ambulance Service contract followed.

Cyr moved, Kickhofel supported not to enter into a contract with East Huron Ambulance
service. All in favor, motion carried.

Treasurer Report:
Forestville received $4,040.89 for Act 51
Forestville received $1,804.00 for Revenue Sharing

Schweitzer moved, K. Kolomak supported to raise the Sewer and RTS by 2% effective on
March 1, 2025. All in favor, motion carried.

Schweitzer moved, Kickhofel supported to raise the lawn mowing to $150.00 effective on
March 1, 2025. All in favor, motion carried.

Schweitzer moved, Kickhofel supported to pay MML Liability and Pool insurance at
$11,263.06. All in favor, motion carried.



K. Kolomak moved, Cyr supported to have AVCI to back up the office computers. Allin favor,
motion carried.

Jennifer Capling gave a review of the 2025-2026 budget.

Schweitzer moved, Cyr supported to accept the Treasurer’s report as presented. All in favor,
motion carried.

Water/Clerk Report:
December water reads went well.

Village Council meeting dates have been posted in the Minden City Hearld and on the village
web site.

Planning Commission meeting dates are posted on the village web site.

DPW/Waste Water Management:
A written report was received from Mr. Roggenbuck, see DPW file.

Street Report:
Light on 3™ Street and Lakeview Street has been installed.

Zoning Report:
Two land use permits were turned in.

Discussion on the STR application and certification. Tammy will call the village’s attorney to
review the STR ordinance.

Planning Commission:
Tim recommended Barb Ruelle to replace Rebecca Piotroski on the Planning Commission.

Old Business:

New Business:

Discussion on a penalty charge for account number F0147. The Village Council decided not to
remove the penalty.

Public Comment:

Meeting Adjourned: 9.37 p.m.
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